
   
  

  

Dear Mr.  

u.s. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington, D. C. 20535-0001 

December 10, 2009 

- ~---W"e...--hav~...ved-and -C.aJ;.efully .,.x:eri~ou ...... - ~---" 
correspondence dated November 24, 2009. Unfortunately we are 
unable to comment on the status of your FOIPA requests, as the 
Security Division is not involved in processing or responding to 
those requests. We have forwarded your correspondence to the 
appropriate entity, Record/Information Dissemination Section, 
Work Processing Unit. 

As to your request for an opportunity to be heard 
regarding your allegations of false and misleading information 
associated with your background investigation, you have exhausted 
all of your administrative options regarding the appeal of your 
non-selection for the Special Agent position. 

Again, thank you for your interest in the FBI. We wish 
you well in your future endeavors. 

- -- -- ------"-' -' ---

Sincerely yours, 

Mark A. Gant, Section Chief 
Initial Clearance Section 
Security Division 




